
JAMES P. SCANLAN
1527 30th Street, N.W., Apt. B-2

Washington, D.C. 20007
(202) 337-3927

February 5, 1998

Michael R. Bromwich, Esq.
Inspector General
United States Department of Justice
10th Street & Constitution Ave., N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20530

Re: Copy of Letter to Attorney General Janet Reno Dated
January 14, 1998

Dear Mr. Bromwich:

Enclosed is a copy of a January 14, 1998 Letter to Attorney
General Janet Reno, advising her of my December 23, 1997
complaint to you and requesting that she again consider whether
there exist grounds for removal of Independent Counsel Larry D.
Thompson, who succeeded Judge Arlin M. Adams in July 1995, and
who has ratified the conduct of his predecessor. As indicated on
page 4, it had been my intention to include you among recipients
of copies of the letter. Though I believe I did provide you a
copy of the letter shortly after I mailed to it the Attorney
General, my records do not confirm that.

Sincerely,

James P. Scanlan

Enclosure


